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Naomi Long MLA   
Minister of Justice, Northern Ireland   
Minister’s Office Block B,  
Castle Buildings,  
Stormont Estate,  
Belfast  
BT4 3SG  

 

12 October 2022 

 

Dear Minister, 

 

PRISON SERVICE PAY REVIEW BODY 2022 NORTHERN IRELAND REPORT 

 

I am writing to thank you for taking the time to attend oral evidence with the Prison Service 

Pay Review Body on Wednesday 5 October to provide evidence to us on the pay and 

remuneration for operational prison staff for the 2022-23 Northern Ireland pay round.   

  

Now we have concluded oral evidence with the parties, I can confirm that the Review Body is 

working towards submitting our 2022 Northern Ireland report to the Government at the end of 

December this year.   

  

I am copying this letter to the Director General at the Northern Ireland Prison Service.   

 

Yours sincerely  

 

Tim Flesher 

Chair, Prison Service Pay Review Body 

 

PRISON SERVICE PAY REVIEW BODY 
3rd FLOOR 
WINDSOR HOUSE 
50 VICTORIA STREET  
LONDON SW1H 0TL 
 

E-mail                 PSPRB@beis.gov.uk 

 

https://www.gov.uk/government/organisations/prison-

services-pay-review-body 
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